
Our newsletter shares fascinating stories related to our learning across the school  

Best Summer Activities to do in the Holidays! 

By Zalan 

 Start a summer journal—

document your summer for your new teacher.  

 Stargaze at night—enjoy the    

summer         evenings  

 Go swimming  

 Visit the Chester Zoo 

 Go to the beach  

 Go camping—toast marshmallows  

 Fly a Kite 

 Play mini golf 

 

HAVE FUN! 

 

Safe in the Sun Comic                                  By Zak & Noah  

By Lucy, Isabella, Josie & Khalya & Poppy  

Pride month is a holiday in which all people           
celebrate the fact we have the right to be who we 
want to be. It is also an opportunity to spread 
awareness about homophobia, transphobia and 
biphobia. Parades happen to honor history and     
forgotten heroes who helped to make this month 
possible.  

Did you Know? 

The LGBT pride flag was designed by San Francisco 
artist Gilbert Baker in 1978. It originally comprised 
of 8 stripes. 

 

 

The rainbow flag shows that is doesn’t matter what 
you believe or who you are, you are not the only one 
and we can celebrate all together like one big     
family. We feel that it is important that all children 
in our school feel the same way. We want all our 
children to feel safe to be who they want to be. Mr 
Jones and Miss Sherry have been working hard on 
gaining us the Rainbow Flag award. This award is a 
national quality assurance framework for all schools 
and youth organisations. The award focuses on           
positive LGBTQIA+ inclusion and visibility.  

We are very proud of all our children and encourage 
them to just be themselves! 

 Summer  

'Imagine, Believe, Achieve'  
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Jokes in the Sun! - By Chloe, Ava & Bella 

 What do Messi and a magician have in common? 

They both do hat-tricks 

 What do you call a bear with no teeth? 

A gummy bear 

 What do you call a potato with glasses who likes 

to watch TV? 

A spec-tator 

 What did the sea say to the pirate? 

Nothing—it just waved 

 Why are obtuse triangles always sad? 

Because they are never right. 

 What did the triangle say to the circle? 

You're pointless 

Time to Say Goodbye! 

By Etty, Aahana and Ben 

Year 6 2023 

Our teachers have put in so much effort to make this 

year at Dovedale the BEST yet! Here are some of the fun 

activites that have taken place this year~: 

Residential—We have so much fun at YMCA Lakeside. We 

took part in many great activities including archery,    

canoeing and raft building.  

 

Gullivers World—We went to Gulliver’s World at the end 

of June. We went on many rides and had so much fun with 

our teachers.  

 

Leavers Play—Year 6 worked hard 

to put together a fun– filled play to amuse the audience. 

Many of us took on the role of some of our teachers    

including Mr Smith. It made many of teachers laugh and 

cry! 

We have had a great time at Dovedale and feel ready to 

go on to our next chapter. We are now ready to hand over 

to our current Year 5’s. We hope you love Y6 as much as 

we did.. 

We wanted to take this opportunity to thank all the 

teachers and staff at Dovedale for a great start to our 

education. Dovedale really is the BEST  school.  

'Imagine, Believe, Achieve'  

Good luck Year 6! You will be amazing in your new school.  

 

 

'Imagine, Believe, Achieve'  

Sports Day                                    

By Chloe, Ava & Bella  

Oh my goodness, what an eventful sports day!!! With so 

much to write about we tried to squeeze it in this space. 

Year six started with the running races, whilst year five 

enjoyed all the other activities that were offered .The 

two years then switched round and year five put on an 

excellent performance . Unfortunately due to  unwanted 

bad weather years Reception , One and Two could not 

partake in their sports day on the Friday meaning it was 

postponed to the following Thursday for years One and 

Two . Reception were put on the Friday session . The 

events and activities were a joy to do, yet again the 

sports day has not failed to impress. It was wonderful 

to see so many parents able to join us to enjoy this 

event. Thank you to our PTA who provided                  

refreshments. Year 1 & 2 did so well with all the        

activities and we have some fabulous runners. Reception 

organized their sports day slightly differently. It was 

lovely to see them all dressed in their team colours and 

working hard to gain points for their team. Well done to 

all our   teachers who took part in racing this year.  We 

believe a lot of them are already in training for next 

year! 

Thank you for all your support this year. We have loved 
being Dovedale Editors. Have a lovely summer! 

 


